
 

 

                                                                                                                    August 06, 2023 
Dear Mountain 8 Students and Families, 
 
Welcome to the Mountain 8 Team!  We look forward to meeting you all, and we hope that you’re 
ready for a wonderfully challenging, productive and memorable year. 
  
We would appreciate students coming to school on the first day with: 
Loose-leaf paper 
Plenty of pencils and pens 
 
You will also need the following items for each class: 
 
Math: 

 A 1 inch 3-ring binder with loose leaf paper 
 Tab dividers 
 Sharpened pencils 

 
Social Studies:   

 A two-pocket folder  
 

Science:   
 A two-pocket folder plastic folder 

 
Language Arts:                                  

 Colored pens for notebook revision 
 A two-pocket folder 

 
On the first day of school, attendance lists will be posted in our team common area. Once you find 
your name, you should go straight to your designated classroom where you will receive your 
schedules and other important information.  
      
In addition, our team teachers offer a variety of parent/teacher communications to help 
support our students. You will be receiving emails regarding team announcements and 
assignments. 
          
We extend a warm welcome to you all. Enjoy the last weeks of summer, and we’ll see you on 
Wednesday, August 30st! 

  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Michele Martin, Science             Kim Donovan, Language Arts  
Clay Cahoon,  Pre-Algebra/Algebra Nellie Dinger, Special Education 
Jade Terrill, Social Studies         Sarah Gahm, 8th Grade Counselor       


